
       
 
Inside the Outdoors and Anaheim Public Utilities are in the 5th year of a partnership to provide 
educational opportunities for students in Anaheim.  Anaheim Public Utilities would like to raise students’ 
awareness of energy usage in schools and at home. 
 
Teachers that chose to participate will receive Surveys to distribute to 
students, Lesson Plan and Student Worksheet.  Please contact Inside the 
Outdoors at insidetheoutdoors@ocde.us or 714-708-3885 to receive surveys. 
 
 
Upon Survey Completion: 

 
Students will receive:  A LED Light bulb, certificate and water bottle or similar 

item, and entry into drawing 
 
Teachers will receive:  Entry into drawing 
 
 

We ask that all completed Home Utility Surveys be returned to Inside the Outdoors  
by January 15 to be eligible for prizes. 

  
Prizes: 
$100 Gift Card Drawing (2 Students):  Each student returning a survey will 
be entered to win a $100 gift card.   
Drawing will take place in January. 
 
$100 Gift Card Drawing (1 Teacher):  Teachers will be awarded one entry 
for each student in their class who returns a survey.  Drawing will take place in 
January. 
 
Also, the first 15 classes (city wide) to return surveys will receive a Funko Pop 
– Star Lord figure for each student returning a survey.  
 
In addition, the school with the most returned surveys will receive a grade-level pizza party. 
 
Completed surveys may be sent through inter-district mail to: 

Orange County Department of Education #94 
Inside the Outdoors, Attn:  Dawn Curtis 
200 Kalmus Drive, Costa Mesa, CA 92626 
 
 

Thank you for your commitment to empowering students to explore curiosity and expand their knowledge, 
understanding, and stewardship of the environment. 
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